DEPARTMENT OF PHYSIOLOGY

BANTING AND BEST DEPARTMENT OF MEDICAL RESEARCH

June 7, 1954

Professor Alberto Hurtado, Catedra de Fisiopatologia, Facultad de Medicina, Lima, Peru, South America.

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

Professor and Mrs. Donald Fraser are going to be in Lima from June 14-25 and will be in touch with you. They are very dear friends of ours. Prof. Fraser is Head of the Department of Preventive Medicine and Associate Director of The Connaught Laboratories, University of Toronto. He is travelling for the Pan American Sanitary Bureau. The Frasers carry our warm regards to you and your family.

With every good wish,

Sincerely yours,

Charles H. Best.

Charles H- Best

Their address in Lima will be:

c/o Dr. Oswaldo J. da Silva, Osicina Sanitaria Pan Americano, Casilla 2117, Avenida Salaverry 722, Lima, Peru.